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USE OF VIDEO RECORDERS IN LOCKER ROOMS 

 

As per state statute 175.22, no cell phones, cameras, video recorders or other devices that can be used to 

record or transfer images may be used in locker rooms, bathrooms and other areas where privacy is an 

issue.   

 

The District will maintain appropriate signage at locker room entrances to ensure that students, teachers, 

coaches, and the public are aware of this expectation. 
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